
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 26, 2018   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Lisa Armstrong, Director of Finance 
 
SUBJECT: 2019 Draft Budget Highlights  
 
 
The 2019 Draft Budget Highlights are now available on the City’s website. The 
document provides a high-level overview of the budget process, aspects of 
the budget, and the proposed changes for 2019. 
 
A video of the Draft Budget Highlights Presentation will be available on 
Monday, October 29, 2018 at the following link: http://www.sarnia.ca/city-
government/budget-financial-and-i-t/2019-budgets. 
 
Detailed Draft Budget documents will be available on Monday, November 5, 
2018. 
 
Hard copies of the Draft Budget Highlights and Detailed Draft Budget 
documents are available upon request to the Finance Department. 
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For more information please contact:  
Lisa Armstrong, Director of Finance 
lisa.armstrong@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3324 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3265 
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